The Schnauzer Club of Great Britain Open Show Sunday 16th July 2023
Judge Beth Railton

| would like to take this opportunity to thank the SCGB committee for asking me to judge
their open show, it was an honour and a delight. Thank you to all the exhibitors for bringing
their dogs under me, it was a pleasure going over them. All dogs where very well presented
and in good coat with texture




